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Proposed Alliance – “Joining Hands to Lift Students” and Expressions 
of Appreciation to TPSD Teachers, Staff, Administration and Schools 
 

Mr. David Meadows, Interim Superintendent 
 
 

Several weeks ago TPSD Parents Gina Thorderson and Lori Robertson 
contacted me about participation by the Tupelo Public School District in a 
proposed alliance “Joining Hands to Lift Students.”  Ms. Thorderson and Ms. 

Robertson also mentioned that they would like to express appreciation to the 
TPSD teachers, staff, administration, and schools.  I have invited Ms. 
Thorderson and Ms. Robertson to share this information with the Board of 

Trustees. 

 


